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Dear Members:

It's that time again.

Time for our monthly meeting and 
fellowship with our fellow members. 
Hope all have made plans to attend 

A Message from our President Blake Roulette

this month's meeting. A good 
program is on tap and also I'm sure 
Sharon will have some great treats 
for us.

I look forward to seeing everyone at 
the meeting.

Be safe,

Blake 

Plan on attending our October 16th kennel club meeting. We are having Dr. 
Jeanne Fowler from "All About Pets" Veterinary Hospital in Travelers Rest, SC 
coming to speak to us. She will tell us about the stem-cell transplant she did on 
Diablo (Alaskan Malamute) and how he is doing now. She also practices 
conventional and alternative Veterinary medicine for those who may have an 
injured dog from a performance event and are not ready to rush right into surgery. 
It will be an educational evening, don't miss it. 

October Meeting     Sharon Spiegel, Club Hospitality Chair 
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AKC Outstanding Sportsmanship Award      Linda Knorr, AKC Delegate  

Sending some sunshine and good will wishes to Adele Freeman as she is dealing with 
health issues and difficulties with her mother and father. Our prayers and thoughts go out 
to her and we sincerely hope that everyone has a speedy recover and is back in top form 
very soon! Sincerely,Members of the GKC. 

If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, please contact 
Becky at (864) 288-6206 or email at wardbk@charter.net. Remember, a simple word 
spoken in kindness can make a world of difference for a friend in need.

With our Christmas party coming early this year, it is already time to think about 
nominating a deserving member to be the recipient of this year's AKC Outstanding 
Sportsmanship Award.
Nominees should represent long time commitment to the sport, adhere to the AKC's code 
of sportsmanship and have been active contributors to the success of the Greenville 
Kennel Club.
 
Past winners of this honor include Mrs. Sandra Campbell, Mrs. Richmond Fairbanks, 
Mr. Robert l. Vandiver and Mrs. Margaret Norkett.
 
Please send me your nominations along with a short write up about why you think your 
nominee is deserving of this honor by November 1, 2012.

Linda Ayers Turner Knorr
Seven West Avondale Drive 
Greenville, SC 29609 
864-235-1999 (home)
864-906-1509 (cell) 
ltk3900@aol.com

Sunshine Committee Becky Ward

Speedy Paws Bobbie Fairbanks

There will be an AKC Canine Good Citizen Test - Saturday, October 27, 10 to 2 pm at 
Speedy Paws. Cost $20. I understand this is now an AKC title.

Also a new Rally Novice class is starting October 30 for 6 weeks (cost $100). This is just 
right for anyone wanting to be able to compete in Rally at our February shows. Contact 
Judy Przybyla at Speedy Paws or 879-4961  for further information on either of these.

mailto:ltk3900@aol.com
mailto:wardbk@charter.net
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Debbie Miller 

Demi's I'll Be With You Again,  "Gator" won his 1st points at his first shows on 
October  6th & 7th at the Augusta, SC shows.
On Saturday he was WD, BOB, BOW in the 6-9 class, and on Sunday he was WD & 
BOS. 

Ken & Margaret Norkett

Kemar's is proud to announce a new Champion!! Ableaim's Route 
Sixty-Four finished his quest  for championship status at the Augusta 
Kennel Club shows 10-6 & 10-7! He is the 12th champion this year for Ableaim and 
our 3rd. We are so proud of Routie!!

Members’ Brags   
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Thecla Tyner

CH Ky's Cj Watch'N Me Wynn JH "Jenny", bred & owned by Thecla Tyner, became a 
new Grand Champion on September 15, at the Chattanooga Kennel Club under Judge 
Mr. Jon R Cole. Her GCH winning record includes 6 major wins and 10 events where 
she defeated Champions.  After completing a 4pt & 5pt major and a total of 11 pts, I 
asked Michelle Queen to help me to complete her GCH.  She and Jenny worked really 
well together!  Thanks Michelle for your wonderful handling skills and helping me to 
complete my goal.
Jenny’s winning record, in achieving both her CH & GCH earned 15 BOB, a Sporting 
group 4, a Bred-by group 3 and a puppy Group 1, 8 BOP and 2 selects.  I would like to 
thank all the judges that appreciated Jenny’s special qualities! Also, special Thanks to 
Judge Bob Vandiver for seeing Jenny’s special attributes. I hope to continue her legacy 
as I work to improve the Vizsla Breed in the future!

Members’ Brags  -   Continued  
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Sam Metzger

I had four beautiful Frenchie pups with my Lily and Jagger on Oct 2nd. See everyone 
later!

Loretta Anders

Chinese Shar-Pei Club of America National Specialty, September 22-28 2012

GCh. Jade East Do You Know The Way To San Jose
Grand Maturity Winner
Top 25 Invitational Winner
Top 25 Invitational People's Choice Winner
Best of Breed 

Jade East Dancing Through The Milky Way
Best in Sweepstakes
Grand Futurity Puppy

Members’ Brags  -   Continued  

GCh. Jade East Do You Know The Way To San Jose
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Members’ Brags  -   Continued  

GCh. Jade East Do You Know The Way To San Jose

Jade East Dancing Through The Milky Way
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Details from Your Delegate  Linda Knorr

Highlights from the September 2012 meetings of the Delegates and AKC Board of Directors are as 
follows. Full details on these actions, as well as other actions taken, are included in the minutes for the 

meeting, which are posted on the AKC website, within one week of the meeting.

Delegates Meeting

• AKC announced that effective September 11, 2012, it will award Urban Search and Rescue Titles 
to dogs that are FEMA certified as deployable on FEMA task forces and to dogs that are certified 
by States as deployable on State task forces. The first such title was presented to Juno, a FEMA 
certified English Springer Spaniel owned and handled by Becky Stanevich, Delegate for the 
Mountaineer Kennel Club. 

• An amendment to Chapter 16, Section 1, of the Rules Applying to Dog Shows was adopted. 
Effective January 1, 2013, there will be a new three point major for the dog designated Reserve 
Winners Dog and Reserve Winners Bitch at one National Specialty each year, specified by the 
Parent Club, provided there are at least twice the number required for a five point major in the 
winner’s sex. The Parent Club would have the option of not providing the additional major. 

• Four Delegates were recognized for twenty-five years of service as a Delegate. They are: 
• Gretchen Bernardi – Mississippi Valley Kennel Club 
• Charles H. Schaefer – Kennel Club of Philadelphia 
• Robert S. Jaggers, Jr. – Kern County Kennel Club 
• Harold W. Sundstrom – Collie Club of America 

• Four Clubs were honored for one hundred years as an AKC Member Club. They are: 
• American Foxhound Club 
• Bulldog Club of Philadelphia 
• Middlesex County Kennel Club 
• Pacific Coast Boston Terrier Club 

Board Meeting

• The Board voted to forward without recommendation, a Bylaw amendment proposed by the 
Delegate Advocacy and Advancement Committee to the Delegates for a read at the December 
2012 Delegate Meeting for a vote in March 2013. If adopted, it would reduce the number of annual 
Delegate meetings to three, with an additional day of Delegate Committee meetings at two of those 
Delegate meetings. 

• The AKC established full reciprocity with the National General Kennel Club (NGKC) in China. 

• Effective January 1, 2013, eligible clubs will be permitted to hold up to twelve Agility Trials in a 
calendar year. 



Greenville Kennel Club
P.O. Box 5029
Greenville, SC  29606

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Quality Inn at Hwy 291 and I-385. Meetings start at 7:30PM. The 
Board of Directors meets every other month. 

For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Margaret Norkett, 
 Eyespi20@WCTel.net

All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the Wednesday 
before our monthly meeting.
Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and its 
Editor from any liable actions for said publication.
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The next meeting of the GKC 
is on

October 16, 2012

Visit us On-line @ www.GreenvilleKC.org

Blake Roulette - President 
Dorwynd@yahoo.com

Tracy Iffland– 1st Vice President 
carouselchin@juno.com
 
Bev Crosby – 2nd Vice President 
poshpoos@gmail.com

Thecla Tyner – Correspondence 
Secretary
ttyner@charter.net

Margaret Norkett– Recording 
Secretary 
Eyespi20@WCTel.net

Sandra Campbell -Treasurer 
GCamp54098@aol.com 

Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate 
lindaknorr@charter.net

Kris Harner - Show Chair 
kharner@carolina-networks.com
 
Ken Spiegel –Web & Newsletter 
news@greenvillekc.org
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